
‭March 3rd, 2025‬

‭Mr. Privia and Members of the board:‬

‭Please find attached with this letter the flier I want to get out to the public soon to notify our‬
‭community of our upcoming Summer lunch program.‬

‭The Clarinda Summer Lunch Program will start June 2nd and run through July 31‬‭st‬‭.  It will be‬
‭closed on July 4‬‭th‬‭.  Any child 0-18 is eligible to come to our lunch program.  There is no sign-up‬
‭or registration, they can just walk in and eat lunch for free.‬

‭Thanks to our Expansion Grant we will offer our To Go Bags on Fridays again, which will have 2‬
‭full breakfasts and 2 full lunches in it.  These bags consist of two white milk and two chocolate‬
‭milk, 2 breakfast entrees, 2 lunch entrees with 4 fruits and 4 vegetables.‬

‭Breakfast will be served from 7:30 a.m. to 8:30 a.m. and Lunch will be served from 11:30 a.m. to‬
‭12:30 p.m. in the High School and  K-6 commons.‬

‭I am looking forward to another successful summer.‬

‭Thank you for your support.‬

‭Julia Harris‬
‭Food Service Director‬




